

## GOV. MSG. NO. 642

## EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

NEIL ABERCROMBIE
GOVERNOR

February 15, 2012

The Honorable Shan Tsutsui, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Sixth State Legislature State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813

Dear President Tsutsui and Members of the Senate,

I am writing to withdraw Governor's Messages 608 and 619. By the enclosed letter, Ms. Mary Oneha has indicated that she does not wish to serve as a member of the Board of Directors of the Hawai'i Health Connector.

NEIL ABERCROMBIE

Governor, State of Hawai'i